
                      Newsletter 

Primary 1b 

 

Spring News Updates- News or updates from our classroom 

We have plants in our outdoor area – Macy 

In the class we got some new maths games – Andrew 

My favourite thing is going outside more because its warmer – Kane 

We have been helping people make big houses and shelters with the blocks – Ron-Robert, Andrew and Hudson 

 

 

Our Learning- what have we been learning about? 

We have been learning about plants – Johan 

Doing our assembly was a lot of work but it was so fun! – Calla 

We’ve been using connectives in our writing to join things together – Ryan 

In numeracy we’re writing number problems to solve them – Lacey 

I’ve been watering my flower to give to my mum and my dad - Mae 

 

Next up we will-  

We asked about different animals and to learn where they come from, but not ones you find in Scotland – Emilia 

and Oliwia 

I enjoy drawing, hopefully we can do some more writing and drawing! – Sofia 

I’m excited to bigger numbers next term – Mila-Rose 

 

Easter messages- 

Happy Easter everyone! – Andrew 

I’m so excited to go on holiday to Portugal – Calla 

We’re making an easter card for our mum dad and brother to surprise them – Hannah and Sophie 

 

I hope you all have an amazing holiday! It’s been a very busy term and the kids have done absolutely 

brilliantly! We will see you when you’re back : ) – Mr McCorquodale and Mrs Struthers 

 


